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    RG/RCD                                               18 February 2019

(via email: A30ChivertontoCarlandCross@planninginspectorate.gov.uk )

Our ref: 20016038


Dear Sir/Madam

Application by Highways England for an Order Granting Development Consent for the A30 Chiverton to Carland Cross Scheme

Further to the above, and your request for responses to be submitted by Tuesday 19 February, please find below further written representation from Truro City Council. 


“Truro City Council support the dualing of the A30 between Carland Cross and Chiverton Cross but do not support a tunnel under the A30 Chiverton Cross.”


Yours faithfully
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ROGER GAZZARD
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(via email: A30ChivertontoCarlandCross@planninginspectorate.gov.uk ) 
Our ref: 20016038 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Application by Highways England for an Order Granting Development Consent for the A30 
Chiverton to Carland Cross Scheme 
 
Further to the above, and your request for responses to be submitted by Tuesday 19 February, 
please find below further written representation from Truro City Council.  
 
“Truro City Council support the dualing of the A30 between Carland Cross and Chiverton 
Cross but do not support a tunnel under the A30 Chiverton Cross.” 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

ROGER GAZZARD 
TOWN CLERK 
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